Deacons Report to Council for October 12, 2021

e Itis time for the second 6 month review we promised Rev. Kevin in the call agreement. We
have begun the process and hope to complete it this month.

e We have been discussing the possibility of requesting a change in the church bylaws to reduce
the number of deacons from the current 8 to 6 and to eliminate the need to have an exactly
even mix of men and women in the diaconate.

e Bruce Lyman is representing the diaconate in the membership roll evaluation.

e We continue to explore changes to Parish Care which we are now calling Community Care

o We have not had much success stimulating small group meetings with Rev. Kevin. Now we are
assisting in the Pie with the Pastor informal meetings which we hope will create more interest.

e Brief biographic sketches of the deacons have been posted on the church web site. We hope to
add photos later.



